Amy Rusev Dawley

Thank you for considering restrictions and reporting around PFAS. I understand that regulating and
incentivizing better management of chemicals is complicated. I appreciate that WA state is a leader
in driving action sometimes above and beyond federal regulation. It will take a community of caring

individuals to drive changes that will benefit the health of people and the environment we are a part
of.



